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April 23, 2020 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

We recognize that your family may be impacted by the current school closure. As you try to                  

navigate this national health crisis and all the implications it may mean for your family, and try                 

to maintain some normalcy with your children, we want to be a resource to you and your                 

children.  

During the unprecedented national emergency of the COVID-19 pandemic, educational learning           

for all students in the Coeur d’Alene School District is being provided through an alternate mode                

of “remote learning.” This is not only a change for students with disabilities but a change for all                  

students, and the District is doing its best to develop innovative solutions. 504 Plan              

accommodations will be followed to the extent that is reasonable under these unusual             

conditions, including such strategies as shortened assignments and extended time frames for            

completion of assignments. Remote learning will create space for students to take advantage of              

their accommodations of this nature. Please be aware that you have the right to request a                

meeting to address a 504 accommodation at any time.   
 

Please also be aware that the District will not be holding annual review meetings on 504                

accommodations while the school building closures are in effect and will not be rescheduling              

those upon return to normal operations. The District will postpone and reschedule three-year             

evaluations and meetings to address the educational placement of students. 504 plans that             

expire during the school closure will remain valid until they can be rescheduled when school               

buildings reopen.  
  
If you have any questions or concerns about your child’s 504 plan or if we can assist you in any                    

other way, please don’t hesitate to reach out to your child’s 504 case manager.  

 

Thank you,  

 

 

Kate Keinert 

Director of Equity and Federal Programs 

Phone: (208) 664-8241 ext: 10047 
 
 
 

INVEST | INSPIRE | INNOVATE 
We invest in each student to prepare, challenge and advance 

well-educated, resilient and future-ready citizens. 
 


